
The Ontario Public Service (OPS) is pleased to announce the upcoming launch of the 
2023 Summer Employment Opportunities Program and the Ontario Internship Program. The 
programs provide students and recent graduates with the opportunity to gain knowledge, 
develop skills, and build relationships that will strengthen their future employment 
prospects in the labour market, while contributing to Ontario’s diverse and inclusive public 
service.  
  
SAVE the DATE!   
The Summer Employment Opportunities Program (SEO) and Ontario Internship Program 
(OIP) will be launching the application period for 2023 job opportunities on November 30, 
2022!  
  
Create your Job Alerts! 
Do not lose track of these upcoming opportunities! New this year, you can stay on top of job 
postings by creating a job alert to notify you when the jobs are live! Follow these 
instructions to be notified of SEO opportunities:  
  
1. Go to the SEO Job Alerts Page 
2. Enter your name and email address  
3. Under the “Job Category” section, select “Student Summer Employment Opportunities” 

(to be alerted of student positions, under the “minimum salary” section, select 
“<$40,000”)  

4. Click submit  
  
For OIP, complete the OIP Notification Form to receive email alerts on the latest updates 
regarding the OIP launch and application timeline! 
  
Program Promotion   
To promote the upcoming launch of OIP and SEO programs with your networks, be sure 
to:    
• share this message with members of your institution / organization through your internal 

communications.  
• follow us on our social media channels, consider sharing and tagging us in your posts      
  
SEO and OIP invite all interested individuals to visit the OPS Anti-Racism Policy, OPS 
Accessibility Plan, and the OPS Diversity and Inclusion Blueprint pages for more 
information.    
  
We thank you for your ongoing partnership and look forward to another successful year of 
welcoming new talent to the OPS. Stay tuned for further information!   
  
Questions for the Summer Employment Opportunities can be sent 
to SEO@ontario.ca. Questions for OIP can be sent to contact.oip@ontario.ca.  
  
Sincerely,   
  
The OPS Student and Internships Team 
 


